
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Brad Hutto <cbhutto@williamsattys.com>
CC: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>

Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Katie Philpott (katiephilpott@gov.sc.gov) <katiephilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/24/2015 12:56:05 PM
Subject: FW: Denmark Technical College Area Commission

Attachments: Denmark Technical College Area Commission (9-23-15).pdf

Senator Hutto,
Please reference the email below regarding nominations for the Denmark Technical College Area Commission.
Attached is the current membership. Please confirm you have received this email.
Please let us know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine
 
Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
 
 
 
From: Philpott, Katie 

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 11:25 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Cc: Webb, Beth

Subject: Denmark Technical College Area Commission
 
Katherine,
 
I wanted to follow up with you regarding the Denmark Technical College Area Commission. The Governor and Beth 
Webb, our Commerce Liaison, met with the Delegation members from Allendale, Bamberg, and Barnwell, back in 
June regarding the Commission and notified the members that all Delegation seats on the Commission were either 
vacant or expired (as seen in the attached list). We have not yet received any nominations or heard any follow up 
from any of the Delegations since that meeting in June.
 
To reiterate, the Governor is looking for the following nominations by Friday,  September 25:
2 names from Allendale (Senator Hutto and Representative Hosey)
2 names from Bamberg (Senator Hutto and Representative Bamberg)
2 names from Barnwell (Senator Hutto, Representative Bamberg, and Representative Hosey)
 
We need a formal letter from the Delegation stating the name of their nominee, the seat he/she will be filling, who 
he/she will be replacing on the Commission, and contact information (email, address, and phone number) for the 
nominee. I will handle distributing the application to those individuals nominated by the Delegation, if they prefer, in 
order to expedite the process.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Sincerely,
 
Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
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